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THE MILWAUKEE JOURNAL STATIONS - MILWAUKEE I, WISCONSIN

October 18, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Wittler
Box 9k
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Wittler:

Thank you for your recent letter relative
to reception of WIMJ. Please consider
this a letter of verification.

Thank you for your interest shown in our
station.

Yours very truly,
THE JOURNAL COMPANY
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W. H. Hebal, Chief Engr.
AM Facilities
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